
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
August 2018 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! My name is Mrs. Roseann Natrella and I am so excited to be 

your teacher this year. I hope you are enjoying the summer as much as I am.  We are going to learn a lot 

and have a fun time doing it!  Here is a list of a few things you will need to start the school year. 

 

 Backpack 

 2 Tissue boxes 

 2 Liquid soap 

 1 pack of highlighters (no yellow) 

 3 Glue sticks 

 3 Elmers glue 

 2 Pocket Folder 

 2 Wipes 

 An old t-shirt or smock for arts & crafts 

 Complete change of clothing in a zip lock bag (socks, undergarments, shirt, pants) please label 
each item with your child’s name or initials 

 Pull-ups/Wipes (if your child requires) as needed 

 Daily Snack- our class will have a snack at 2:00 P.M. daily, please make sure you send in a snack 
and drink for your child everyday. 

 

Please make sure that all supplies and belongings are labeled with your child’s name.   

 

I look forward to meeting you on the first day of school! Enjoy the rest of your summer and have fun! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Roseann Natrella 

47 Croydon Road 
Yonkers, New York 10710 
Tel. 914 376-8585 
Fax 914 961-1287 
smurphy@yonkerspublicschools.org 
 
Dr. Edwin M. Quezada 
Superintendent of Schools 

Dr. Andrea S. Coddett 
Deputy Superintendent 

Dr. Corey W. Reynolds 
Assistant Superintendent 
Supervision, Curriculum and Instruction 
Elementary Administration 

Steven E. Murphy 
Principal 
Westchester Hills School 29 


